
HAPPY AGERS
Happy  Agers  had a great time picnicking at the lovely home of Shirley and Otis Gooding, who prepared some delicious 
food.  The Happy Agers enjoyed a great mix of fun and fellowship.
 

TUES., JUNE  18,  8:30 AM,  Meet  at  Country  Cookin’ parking lot for our visit to Lavender Farm, Harrisonburg.  Cost is  
$8 plus $2 for gas.  Pay to Doris Shumake by JUNE 9.  We will lunch on our own at Skyline Cafe.
 

WED., JULY 17,  11:30 AM (note date change) Meet  at  Country  Cookin’ parking lot ready to leave for Richmond to 
see "THE  MUSIC MAN"  at  the NOVEMBER THEATER  on Broad Street.  Cost  is $33 per person for the show.  
Dinner will be on our own after the show.  Eat lunch before leaving home or bring a bag lunch on the bus. Church van is 
not available and transportation is by charter bus. We do not know exact transportation cost until we know the number 
going.  It is important for us to know ASAP.  A deposit of $15 is due June 15 and the balance is due by July 1.    Plan to 
go and invite friends.  We would like 30-35 people to make the trip. 
 

AUGUST perhaps Lake Anna State Park.
 
Mark  your calendar for our big undertaking.
TUES., OCT.15, 2013, travel to Pennsylvania to SIGHT AND SOUND THEATER  to see "NOAH."

•  Leave from Food Lion parking lot at 5:45 AM
•  Enjoy family style meal at HERSHEY FARM
•  Return around 9:30 PM
•  Total cost $99 - play and meal $62, due  Aug. 1; bus transportation $37 (driver tip included) due Oct. 1 
•  Call Doris Shumake, 672-4139, or Cornelia Craun, 672-4705 
•  Need 52 people for this rate. Invite a friend.   

MISSION FOCUS
GOSHEN MISSION OFFERING

During the month of June a special offering will be taken 
for the Goshen Baptist Association.  June 6-13 is our 
Week of Prayer for The Goshen Association.  A prayer 
guide will be provided in worship.  Our goal for the offering 
is $500.  Here’s how the funds collected will be used for 
ministry.

• 60% for RuraLove, helping local families in ccrisis
• 20% for La Iglesia Cristiana Cordero de Dios (The 

Lamb of God Christian Church) meeting at Louisa 
Baptist Church

• 20% for Goshen Counseling Center, giving people 
without insurance the ability to receive counseling

Please note “Goshen Missions Offering” on your offering 
envelopes.

On Sunday, June 30, John Miller, Director of Missions for 
Goshen Baptist Association, will be our guest preacher.

To the Congregation of Orange Baptist Church

Thank you so much for support and your warm welcome 
as I preached my pre-trial sermon.  It was kind of you and 
I appreciated having such a comfortable place to come 
and preach.

  Rev. Judy DeBres

SUMMER EVENSONG
Join us Thursday nights this summer, beginning on June 
13, at 7PM for a worship time followed by men's and 
women's studies, from 7:30-8:30PM. Childcare provided.

Thursday, June 6, we will  meet at Friendly’s Beauty Shop, 
across from McDonald’s, for a picnic  and the Fireman’s 
parade.   Please be there at 6 PM, park elsewhere and 
walk to the shop.   July 4th & Aug. 1 will  be a potluck out at 
the Rt. 15 property.

For the summer months, June-August, the women will  be 
using Ann Voskamp's book, A Thousand Gifts to "embark 
on a personal, honest and fresh exploration of what it 
means to be deeply fulfilled, wholly happy, and finally fully 
alive."  More details to follow.  

The men will  continue their study of Romans led by Dave 
Camp. 

JULY 4TH POTLUCK!
Please join us for an informal potluck on the Rt. 15 
property at 7PM.  Bring your own blankets or chairs for 
seating, and bring a dish to share.  

I am so blessed to have the Orange Baptist Church family 
in my life.  You’ve been my support this past year with 
your prayers and love.  This past month has been the 
hardest of my life and you’ve been there for me with hugs, 
cards, calls, visits, food and caring.  Thank you so much. 

A special thanks to the kitchen committee for the 
luncheon after the service.  What a blessing this is to a 
family.  

Also, a special thanks to Rick and Alan.  They have been 
such a tremendous support for me and my family with 
their calls, emails, visits and prayers.  I’m thanking the 
Lord for all of you.
   Carolyn Rogers



UPCOMING EVENTS
Mon., June 3: Valirie Payne circle, 11 AM at Dotty 
Bradley’s.  Plan on our “White Elephant” auction.

Thur., June 6:  Ruth Kersey circle, Noon at Dogwood 
Village with Alice Jacobs and Lib Brockman. Bring 
sandwich and a beverage.

Mon., June 10:  Kay Culpeper circle, 1 PM at Mary 
Wright’s home.
Tues., June 11:  Finance meeting, 6:45 PM.
Church council at 7:30 PM.

Sun., June 23:  Business meeting following morning 
worship service. (Note the date change)

Tues., June 25:  Deacons meeting.
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Prayer Concerns STEWARDSHIP - APRIL 

! Unified Budget:
  Receipts     $22,702.62
  Expenses     23,156.90

 Capital Campaign:
  Receipts     $  9,642.00
         
So don’t be afraid, little flock.  For it gives your Father 
great happiness to give you the kingdom.  Sell  what 
you have and give to those in need.  This will store up 
treasure for you in heaven.  And the purses of heaven 
have no holes in them.  Your treasure will  be safe--no 
thief can steal  it and no moth can destroy it.  
Wherever your treasure is, there your heart and 
thoughts will also be.  (Luke 12:32-34)

You’re not surprised by (Jesus’) counsel  are you?  
The antidote to fear and worry its twin sister is to give.  
“So don’t be afraid . . . give to those in need.”

                     The Giving Myths, Stephen B. McSwain

OBC will soon offer E-giving through our website.  

COUNTERS -- June
Pam Carpenter, Patricia Coleman, Lovedy Papproth

LOVE OUTREACH FOOD PANTRY NEEDS:
Month of June -- Hamburger or Tuna Helper. Please 
check the expiration dates of the food you donate.

NURSERY HELPERS
   June 2  Christa Edmonds and Katy Wilkerson
  June 9  Graham & Molly Crouch and Christina Bowles
               & Lauren Rollins
  June 16 Arthur Newman and Garlene Daniel
  June 23 Samantha Reynolds and Cindy Herndon
  June 30 Carolyn & Mark Herndon
    

DEACONS IN WORSHIP -- June
      Whit Jacobs   661-7576
      Dorothy Cluff  672-2860
      Lovedy Papproth  672-2091
      Rea Cooper   672-4568
      Bill Hager   672-4147
      Vicky Schafer  672-0890
      Tom Woolfolk  672-4989

The family of Ritta Browning
The family of Olwyn Weaver 
Lucy Napier 
Raymond Strickland
Matthew Clarke
Lisa Miller
Patricia Coleman
Carrie Webb
Lib Brockman
Graham Crouch (Afghanistan)
Fred Pugh
Doris Samuels
Shirley Reynolds
Charlene Schweikert
Alice Lumsden
Phyllis Saintclair
Paige Rogers Wilkes 
John & Carolyn Styers
Spurgle Herndon
Bart Daniel
George Shifflett
Rick Wheeler
Bobby Seal 
Jason Swim
Tiffany & Hope Graves
Tom Travers
Hank & Melinda Cunningham

The family of Arlie Hager
The family of C. J. Sutphin
Residents of Moore, OK
Rev. Mark Hughes
Chad Young
Gloria Cole
Michael Taylor
Samantha Clark
Olin Herndon
Y. Eusebio/CVRJ
A. Brice/CVRJ
Allen & Pat Shands
Betty Landrum
Jay Garnett
JoAnn Smallridge
Ellie Blaine
Melody Clayton
Jo Styers
Bill Wiegel
Joseph Camp
Willie Amos
Susan Hunter
Michael Smith
Tammy Waters
Terry Bryan
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CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES 

Sun., June 2 our graduating students will be recognized during Morning Worship, followed by a luncheon in 
the Pine Room for them and their family along with the congregation.

Madison County High School
 Lydia Jacobs - daughter of Craig & Becky Jacobs
  Lydia will continue her studies at James Madison University.

Woodberry Forest  
 John Taylor - son of Michael & Susan Taylor
  John will continue his studies at the University of North Carolina.               
  

Bluefield University
 Karen Jarrell received her Bachelor of Science in Management & Leadership.

 Tracey Newman received her Bachelor of Science in Management & Leadership.

Liberty University
 Kim Bartley received her Bachelor's with a major in Education, minor in Psychology.

Virginia Tech
 Robert Higginbotham received his Bachelor of Arts in History and a Bachelor of Science
                  in Political Science.   

University of Virginia
 Rachel Jacobs Nash received her Masters in Reading.
 

University of Mary Washington
 Rob Johnson received his Bachelor of Arts in Political Science, Minor in Economics.   



BAPTISM AND CHURCH PICNIC
SUN., AUG. 18, 4 PM

Mark your calendar!  We will gather at Craig & Becky 
Jacob’s for the baptisms of Matthew & Pam Goforth, Tiffany 
Graves and Jeff Moubray.

After their baptisms we will  celebrate with a church-wide 
picnic.  The church will provide the hamburgers, hotdogs, 
and beverages.  The membership is asked to bring a dish 
and/or dessert to share as well  as folding chairs, tables or 
blankets.   

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
JULY 7-11
6-8:30 PM

PRE-REGISTRATION:

https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/obc

AGES:
!  4 Years to
! ! 5th grade

Summer Singers!
If you would be interested in singing with the Chancel Choir 
this summer, please contact Alan Miller.  Singing in the 
summer involves limited rehearsal time, and singing some 
old favorites!

IMPACT VA!
Impact Virginia! in Wise, VA, June 23-29. A weeklong 
construction-based mission opportunity for youth. We will 
be housed in the dorms at UVA Wise. Non-refundable 
deposits of $50 due ASAP to reserve your spot!  Final  cost 
is not yet determined.  Your youth advisory council  is 
working to keep the cost between $150-200.

Young Life Family Camp
Rockbridge Alum Springs in Goshen, VA

Aug 23-25 

• Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity for your 
ENTIRE family to enjoy the weekend together at 
Young Life's premiere facilities. 

• Delicious meals will be served and the activities are 
endless (high ropes course, water slide, water blob, 
climbing wall, pools, etc). You will be entertained and 
encouraged all weekend long.  

• The cost, which includes meals, lodging, and 
activities is $135 for adults (age 11-adult), $85 for 
kids (ages 3-10) and kids age 0-2 are free. 

• Registration forms can be found on the Young Life 
website (www.orangemadison.younglife.org) or at the 
church office. $25 deposits/person are due ASAP, 
checks made out to Young Life. 

Ladies Night Out, Tuesday, June 11
Dinner together at Eppie's in Cville on the Downtown Mall. 
Check out their menu at www.eatateppies.com....their food 
is delicious. Meet us at OBC at 6:30pm or at Eppie's at 
7:30pm. ALL ladies are invited, including your friends!

JUNE BUSINESS MEETING

The date will be changed from the third Sunday (Father’s Day) to the fourth Sunday, June 23.  An exciting opportunity, 
hosting Mission Madness with Cooperative Baptist Fellowship Virginia in March 2014, will be presented as a motion 
from the missions committee.  Mission Madness is a weekend worship and mission event for youth from around the 
state.  You will be hearing more about this during Sunday morning worship.  

2013 CBF General Assembly
June 26-28

Greensboro, N. C.

WITH GREAT BOLDNESS
more information: www.thefellowship.info
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